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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Sunday, January 24, 2016 8:03 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; David Lee (dlee.trustee@gmail.com); Bill Stern; 

dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl Finger; Matt 

Callaghan

Subject: Fw: Library

FYI. JM 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Sunday, January 24, 2016 8:02 PM 

To: Lisa Yokana 

Subject: Re: Library  

  

Dear Ms. Yokana -- Thank you for your email. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

From: Lisa Yokana <lyokana@scarsdaleschools.org> 

Sent: Sunday, January 24, 2016 5:39 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Library  

  

I wanted to email you and state my support for the public library redo. I am a teacher at 

Scarsdale High School and my students in Architecture class just made presentations to the 

library board and the architect proposing possible interior designs for the young adult and 

children's room. My students made passionate, creative proposals and demonstrated their high 

level of interest and use of the library. It repeatedly came up that they use the space, because the 

school library closes at 4 PM most nights and because they want to go somewhere other than 

their houses to work together. Although I do not live in Scarsdale, my stepdaughter attends SHS 

and she also uses the library as a convenient place to work and study both alone and with 

friends. For what it's worth, I believe that it is a project that should move forward.   

 

Thanks for your time 

 

Sincerely 

Lisa Yokana 

Art and Architecture Teacher 

Scarsdale High School 


